
Inzko  Met  with  Chairman  of
the  Council  of  Ministers
Nikola Špirić

The High Representative/EUSR Valentin Inzko met with Chairman of the Council of Ministers
Nikola Špirić yesterday, in the late afternoon. They discussed the process of resolving the issue
of state property in terms of the OHR/EUSR transition and the issue of adequate functioning of
the State-level authorities as well as the overall political situation in Bosnia and Herzegovina.
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“Resolution of the state property, as a prerequisite for the OHR’s transition, is a priority. BiH
leaders have to do their part of the work to finalize this issue. Once the inventory is produced,
BiH politicians will have necessary data in order to discuss the state property distribution. This
is a step they have to make”, said the High Representative/EUSR Inzko.
 
At  the  end  of  the  discussion,  the  High  Representative/EUSR emphasized  the  need  for  a
functional political dialog in the country.
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